Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Florida Condominiums, Timeshares and Mobile Homes
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Business and Professional Regulation has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by William Hall on February 24, 2020. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition: your Petition fails to have a signature. Because it is missing the requirements, the Division will close your Petition.

A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: agc.filing@myfloridalicense.com.

Please refer all comments to: James Richardson, james.richardson@myfloridalicense.com.
